
From: GOBIE Brian [mailto

Sent: Tuesday, 7 December 2010 2:11 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Consultation Draft on English Language Skills 

 

  
Hi 
I agree with the proposal in the consultation draft. 
It is imperative that doctor- nurse- patient discussion, instruction etc is clearly understood by all the 
parties. This can only be achieved if they understand and communicate in the same language. 
  
  
Kind wishes 
Brian 
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